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I strongly object to this attempt to stifle voting by taking away voting by mail in 

Oregon. We want it to be easier to vote in any election, not harder. Those trying to 

take our voting by mail away are trying by false claims to limit access to voting on 

order to hijack our Democracy.   

 

Sincerely  

 

David Thulstrup 


